
 

 

 
 

 
April 28 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have received confirmation from the MOEHE regarding our half-
term break. Today – Thursday April 28th – is our students’ last day in school and they will return to 
us on Tuesday May 10th at 07.00. On this day, we will return to our pre-Ramadan timings of 07.00 – 
13.30. I wish all parents and students Eid Mubarak. 
 

Here is a link to our usual half-termly parental survey. I would be grateful if parents could take the 
time to complete this short set of questions so that we can continue to not only seek the genuine 
perspective of our wider school community but also strive to secure the continuous improvements 
we aim for.  
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

https://forms.gle/TW8uYCAwkwZ4TeGZ7
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

